
16 June 2021  

Dear All VP Pupils, 
 
On behalf of the Governors of our School, Mr Saville and I would like to extend to you all our thanks, 
appreciation and admiration for your commitment, dedication and hard work   this academic year.  
2021 began with what we all hoped would have been a return to greater stability and even 
normality but this was not to be the case. Let’s face it, it has been a difficult year! However, you can 
all be tremendously proud of yourselves for the way you have continued to engage with school, 
schoolwork and each other. It has been nothing short of inspirational and each and every one of you 
should give yourself a pat on the back. 
 
We have heard positive feedback from teachers  so we know that your efforts have not gone 
unnoticed by everyone associated with all  the school. 
 
We wish you the very best for the final weeks of the summer term and hope you all enjoy the 
summer holiday – you have all earned it. 
 
Be safe, look after yourselves and each other. 
 
With best wishes, 

 

(Professor) Stephen Campbell    (Mr) Stuart Saville 
Chair of Governors     Chair of Wellbeing Committee 
 
 

  

 


